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Will Mobility services/benefits from this pilot be made available to just MSHDA’s Housing 
Choice Voucher holders in the counties chosen for the pilot (and not ALL HCV 
households with other PHAs)?  
 
MSHDA’s HCV Mobility Program is only available for eligible MSHDA HCV participants living in 
the counties chosen for the pilot. 
 
Can both for-profit and non-profit entities apply? 
 
Yes, applications will be accepted from both for-profit and non-profit entities.  
 
Can agencies apply together as partners? 
 
Agencies may apply together as partners.  When doing so, the application must identify the 
Lead Agency as this is the agency that MSHDA will award the mobility service funding to, if the 
application is selected for the pilot.  
 
Does the NOFA require the Continuum of Care (CoC) to prioritize one grantee for the 
application? 
 
No, the HCV Mobility Pilot does not require that the CoC prioritize a specific agency/grantee for 
this funding opportunity.    
 
Are the grantees required to have an active SAM registration? 
 
Yes, all Fiscal Recovery Funds (FRF) grantees must be registered on: 
https://sam.gov/content/home and maintain an active registration status and Unique Entity 
Identifier.   
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